
 
 

Down to the Wire 
In just six days, H.F.1930, the bill to legalize physician-assisted suicided (PAS) in 

Minnesota has passed through two more committees- House Public Safety and House 

Judiciary and Civil Law.  

Between today and March 22, let's get as many message and phone calls into 

legislators as possible to ensure assisted suicide does not become law in 

Minnesota.  

In Maryland, legislators have been considering legalizing PAS, but after advocates like 

us delivered more than 3,000 messages of opposition in a matter of days, legislators 

announced that they would no longer be considering PAS this year and credited their 

decision to the amount of constituents they heard from on the issue.  

 

Send Your Message 
 

Call Legislators 
 

1) Click "CALL LEGISLATORS" button above 2) Type in your zip code to find your 

legislator 3) Click "Contact" to get the office phone number 4) Call and urge your 

legislator to oppose PAS 

 
Share this action alert with your family, friends, and professional networks. Ask them 

to join you in opposing PAS by sending a message to their legislators! 

www.ethicalcaremn.org/take-action/  
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